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Present
Michael Mellett
Betsey Waters
Dotie Page
Josh Harris
Luis Cardona 
Scott Kashnow
Biff Browning
Dan Rodenburg
Robert Meyer
Chris Redwood
Stephanie Lawrence
Elizabeth Weber


Letter and Election Discussion
Josh received the letter signed by five of the voting members of the Committee, laying out their concerns about how the Committee had been run over the past year and about how the Committee election was held in January and asking for a new election. He wanted to have an open dialogue and discussion about the letter and Committee members’ concerns.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After discussion it was decided that an election had been held and that the best interest of the committee was to move forward to fulfill the programmatic goals of the group, and asked every member to discuss with staff issues that they have with the ways that staff may be doing. That there also needs to be open dialogue between all Committee members, including the Chair, about goals and any issues that arise in order to help with transparency and building community.

Signage for Historic Districts

Michael discussed that 4 out of the 7 neighborhoods are city historic districts (Union Square, Hollins Roundhouse, and Pigtown) and Franklin Square is a national historic district. He would like to put up would like to install historic signage in the neighborhoods. The narrative has already been written, and he has found a company that provides signs in classic designs that are relatively inexpensive (a few hundred dollars). It would be easy to create and install the signs and would be an easy victory for the Committee.

After further discussion the committee yielded the following suggestions:

* Wayfinding and Historical signage should have some uniformity and combined strategy

* We should speak with other communities in the city that have historical signs

* We should start with Historical signs as they are traditional and will add immediate value

* Historic district signage, is something that we can do, publicizing what has already been granted by the US Department of the Interior

* The French style signs that the Committee prefers are used across the country. The Committee does have a small budget for projects, and will need to talk to DOT about installing signs.

Michael will email the Committee members with information about the signs and company for final approval of the design. The design will then be presented to the relevant neighborhood associations for their OK. Michael will also find out if there is a discount for bulk ordering.

Betsey wants the Androfsky sign back that the UM BioPark removed.

Other Updates

There is a state bill that has been drafted for the second floor of Hollins Market for 1 million dollars, that could be matched by EPA for asbestos removal.

Walking tour: 10AM March 26th of W Baltimore St. The Committee will meet at the Carrolton St entrance of Hollins Market. The Committee suggested engaging Eric Holcomb from CHAP.
Tour: 10 AM Tour of W Baltimore St take notes and look at buildings (print out toolkit for historic 

Hollins Market Design Workshop: March 26th 4-7pm at 1138 Hollins St (2nd floor). Lead by a MICA Social Design Graduate Student. There will be a presentation to the Public Market Board and vendors at 6pm at Zellas.

Next meeting April 18th 6pm at 918 Lemmon St



